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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Joel Hubbard <joel_hubbard@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 5:22 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: SB - 51

Dear Senator Birch, 
 
As your Senate Resources Committee considers passage of recently introduced SB - 51, which as written would make it 
extremely difficult to protect Alaskan waterways from pollutant discharges, please use your leadership position on this 
committee to obtain fair legislation to accomplish the environmental goals of the Clean Water Act. Also, I would encourage 
you to make sure the protective aspects of this legislation are based on the results of studies carried out by government 
and academic scientific departments. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joel Hubbard 


